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7 March 2025         

 

Dear families, 

Non uniform Day - Friday 21 March 2025 

As part of the Red Nose Day celebrations on Friday 21 March we will be holding a non-uniform 
day. We will be raising money and awareness in school. A voluntary contribution can be made 
via ParentPay for your convenience, which will help support communities in the UK and around 
the world. 
 
Additionally, we will be selling Red Noses in school at a cost of £2.00 with all proceeds going to 
Comic Relief. Numbers are limited so act quickly to get your Red Nose!  These can also be paid 
for on ParentPay. 
 
The day also coincides with World Down Syndrome Day which aims to help people understand 
and support those with Down syndrome. We would encourage everyone to wear odd socks as 
a symbol that we should all accept one another and celebrate differences. 

We look forward to a fun day in school and thank you in anticipation for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

C Collins 

Mrs C Collins 

PfA Teacher  
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